
 

 

 

 

  

This week our Collective 

Worship theme was: 

Joy 
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Spellings 

Children should now have a new login in for their Spellings Shed accounts this year.  

Please find a link below to the login area: 

https://www.edshed.com/en-gb/login?return_url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.spellingshed.com%2Fen-gb 

For week beginning Monday 23rd January children will complete list 17 for their year groups. 

Spellings can also be found at: 

https://www.christchurchfederation.co.uk/junior-curriculum-maps  

Writer of the Week 

  

 

Writer of the Week 

Year 3- Arya Sangha  

Year4– Myles Kolawole  

Year 5– Elias Thomason 

Year 6– Lucy Skye Vaughan   

School Dinners 

This term we have a new menu. Please find it attached to the bottom of the newsletter. 

Next week will be week 2 

School dinners are £2.50 per day which is payable on Pay360. If your child would like a school dinner, they can order one daily. All they 

need to do is inform their class teacher during the dinner register.  

All meals are freshly prepared on site and there is always the choice of jacket potatoes or sandwiches if your child does not like the main 

menu option that day. 

 

 

 

5C have won the golden jacket this week. 

Look out for Mrs Cain in the golden jacket next week! 

Which class will win next week?......... 

https://www.edshed.com/en-gb/login?return_url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.spellingshed.com%2Fen-gb
https://www.christchurchfederation.co.uk/junior-curriculum-maps


Dates for your Diary (new information in bold)  

In order to make it easy for parents to find the information needed. Diary dates will be on the 

newsletter every week. Any new additions/ amendments are in bold to make them easy to 

identify and add to your diary. 

 

Monday 23rd January– Year 4 residential parent meeting in the hall 3.30pm 

Monday 30th January– Deadline for photo order slips to be returned to school. 

Thursday 26th January– Year 6 trip to Black Country Museum.  

Thursday 2nd February– Kenya Day 

Thursday 2nd February– Girls football match. Oak Meadow AWAY 

Thursday 16th February– Children break up for half term. 

Thursday 16th February– Girls Football vs Fallings Park HOME 

Friday 17th February– INSET DAY– SCHOOL CLOSED 

2nd March– Boys/ Mixed football match vs Woodthorne HOME 

Friday 3rd March– World Book Day in School– Children are invited to dress up as a book character. 

Tuesday 7th March—Parents’ evening. 

Wednesday 8th March– Parents’ evening. 

Monday 13th March– Netball Match vs Castlecroft HOME  

Friday 31st March– Break up for Easter  

Monday 17th April– School reopens-Summer term begins. 

Monday 1st May—Bank holiday– School closed 

Thursday 4th– Friday 5th May– Year 4 residential to Stratford 

Monday 8th May– School Closed BANK HOLIDAY 

Tuesday 9th– Friday 12th May– Year 6 SATS week  

Friday 26th May break up for half term 

Monday 5th June– School reopens 

Wednesday 12th July– Friday 14th July– Year 6 residential to Standon Bowers 

Friday 21st July– Break up for summer  

Thought of the week 

Theme– Joy 

Psalm 32:11. Be glad in the Lord, and rejoice, O righteous, and shout for joy, all you upright in heart!  

Advert for Counselling Service 

Professional accredited counsellor for both adults and children. Service includes 1:1 session where 
issues can be shared in confidence and potential coping  
strategies discussed. 
Issues may include anxiety, depression, relationships and low self-esteem.  
Initial assessment consultation informal. Competitive low rates for follow up sessions.  
Start 2023 by having a plan to resolve your issues after discussing them  
with a friendly, understanding and approachable professional.  
S. Ghale MNCS Accred  
Accredited Member of the National Counselling Society. 
Mobile - 07964526087 



Well Done Bo! 

 

A huge well done to Bo who performed in a 
show at the Tamworth Assembly Rooms just 
before Christmas. Bo attends theatre sessions and also has 1:1 singing lessons with Rock 
Theatre school. As well as many group numbers, Bo performed a solo with a live band, in 
front of a sell out crowd! We are so proud of you Bo! 

Stanley’s Incredible Journey! 
 
I would like to share some exciting news with you, I have been lucky enough, along with my co-author 
Mrs Chater (who many of the children know), to secure a publishing deal for a children’s book. We are 
both very excited about our journey as new authors and hope to inspire children across the city as both 
readers and writers– especially the children of the Christ Church Federation. Our book, which is aimed 
at children aged up to 6, is now available for pre-order on Amazon via the link below: 
 
https://amzn.eu/d/1yr555q 
 
We would very much appreciate your support with our exciting venture! If you are interested in  
following our journey as new authors on social media, our page can be followed by clicking the link  
below: 
 
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089405234228  
 

 
Thank you in advance for your support. 

https://amzn.eu/d/1yr555q
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089405234228







